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Reuben College 
New Student checklist

When you arrive, and your first few weeks:

☐ 	Complete registration by meeting with a member of the Academic Office. Dates and times for registration sessions will be confirmed in the summer.
☐ 	Familiarise yourself with the location of the College building.
☐ 	Arrange a one-to-one meeting with your College Advisor. You will be informed who your advisor is before the Fresher's dinner and will quite probably meet them there.

☐ 	Find out what support will be available to you while you are here at Reuben. And know who to contact if you need help.
☐ 	Make sure you're available for Matriculation (if applicable). Keep an eye out for emails on timings. 
☐ 	Attend the Fresher's Fair to learn more about the various societies and sporting groups at Oxford, and find out about extracurricular opportunities
☐	Sign up for a College Supper or Formal Hall (costs do apply). 
☐	Dining with Dinosaurs is a free academic talk followed by dinner for students at Reuben (guests allowed in certain terms and costs do apply). You can read some blog posts on past events to get a taste of what it’s like! 
☐	Save the link for the Reuben Students SharePoint page, as there are helpful guides and documents here, like how to apply for an extension, information about events in College and copies of the welcome materials for you to refer to. 
(NB. This page is only accessible once you have an SSO and are on-course.) 
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